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Summer School 
We are already in our third week of 
summer school activities. Summer 
Saunters kicked off our 
programming by taking our 
students into the woods for hiking, 
exploring, writing, and reflection. 
60 students participated in this 
week-long event. Our June 
summer school session has 
students participating in a number 
of activities, such as kayaking, 
biking, fishing and cooking. 
Students are genuinely excited 
about the various opportunities 
they have. We will average 
approximately 160 students 
throughout the four week June 
session.  
 
Looking ahead, our July session 
will focus on swimming lessons 
and outdoor activities, with 152 
students already registered! 
Additionally, this year we have 
added some day trip opportunities 
in late July/early August to places 
such as the Duluth aquarium, MN 
Science Museum and Como Zoo. 
We are excited to offer these new 
opportunities and thrilled that so 
many students are taking 
advantage! So far our registration 
numbers indicate we will average 
95 students per trip! 
 

 

Our jump start days on 
August 29, 30, 31 offer 
more of these outstanding 
opportunities and we hope 
all our students will take 
advantage!  
 
Summer school continues 
to be an integral part of our 
educational programming. 
Each year we tweak our 
offerings just enough to 
keep students excited about 
unique learning 
opportunities. We want to 
keep summer school fresh 
for the students, and thanks 
to our staff who have 
worked so hard to create 
balance, students are 
attending summer school, 
but not giving up their 
summer. 
 

Frederic Elementary Recognized 
The Elementary School has been 
recognized by the Wisconsin RtI 
Center at the bronze level in math 
and reading. This means the 
school is recognized for full 
implementation/fidelity in the 
content areas at the universal level 
(tier 1) for at least one year. 
Further recognition at another level 
will require continued efforts with 
tier 1 and implementation of tier 2 
and 3 supports over time. 
 

Food Service Meal Program 
The U.S. Department of Agriculture 
will continue reimbursing schools 
for free meals to all students 
regardless of their income. This 
program will continue through the 
summer of 2022. The program’s 
success has been built on ensuring 
that school aged children do not go 
hungry and have access to 
nutritious breakfast and lunch 
meals. 
 
The free meal program is expected 
to stop after this summer due to 
the elimination of federal funding. 
Families will need to plan 
accordingly, as this program’s 
retirement will bring us back to the 
traditional free and reduced lunch 
application process. 
 

 



WASB Summer 

Leadership Institute: 

07/08/22 – 07/19/22 

in La Crosse 

 

Next Committee of 

the Whole Meeting:  

07/20/2022 @ 5 PM 

 

Next Regular Board 

Meeting:  

07/20/2022 @ 6 PM 

 

 

 

 

UP COMING EVENTS 
Athletes in the Viking Fitness Center 
Student athletes are taking advantage of summer hours in the Viking 
Fitness Center, as we are running morning and afternoon sessions for our 
students. They are also taking advantage of passionate coaches who are 
there to help our athletes learn, grow, and build skills. 
 

Consider Becoming a Substitute 
As we approach and plan for the 2022-23 school year, please consider 
utilizing your skills to become a substitute support staff member, child care 
center provider, or teacher. The school district has needs in all areas for the 
upcoming school year. If you are interested, please visit the website or call 
the District Office at 715-327-5630 to learn more about substitute 
requirements and applying. 
 
Consider Becoming a Teacher  
Do you have a bachelor’s degree in a field other than teaching, but have 
considered becoming a teacher? There is a path for you to reach full 
Wisconsin licensure. In fact, you could begin teaching sooner, rather than 
later. If you are interested, please call the District Office at 715-327-5630 to 
learn more about how you can become a teacher. 

 


